
 

June 22, 2020 

 

 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

With this letter, Telepak Networks, Inc. (TNI), FRN 0003806668, hereby transmits a complete 

copy of its Tariff F.C.C. 1 Base Document, which includes all tariff changes that became 

effective as of the date of this filing. 

 

As the result of tariff revisions, this document completely replaces previous transmissions of 

Base Document Number 1. All pages are Original and are Effective June 22, 2020. 

 

Please address any inquiries concerning this letter and/or the associated filing to me at 

tfireccg@myactv.net or on 301-788-6889. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Terri K. Firestein 
 

Terri K, Firestein 

Sr. Director 

CCG Consulting 

Consultant for Telepak Networks, Inc. 

 

 

 

 

Cc: Tammy Torrey, TNI 
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